
I strongly support HB 1373 in North Dakota, a bill aimed at abolishing abortion by recognizing the equal protection 
rights of all human beings, including the unborn. I believe that all life, regardless of stage or development, deserves 
equal protection under the law. This bill is a significant step towards ensuring that every individual, from 
conception to natural death, is afforded the same legal safeguards and rights as any other person. It’s crucial that 
we acknowledge the humanity and dignity of the unborn, aligning our laws with the principle that every life is 
precious and worthy of protection. 
 
Sincerely  
William Meyer 
138 Golf Lane 
Medford NY 11763


